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Dear Ohio Sitting Board,                  In Reference to Case# 19-1073-EL-BTX                    02-07-21

I am a resident of Lyme Township, in Bellevue Ohio

I am not going to express the usual distain or opinion of usual complaints you may hear.
I wish to express a different concern as it affects myself, all the residents, wildlife and future
generations
that may reside in this area.

While building and erecting these monsterous structures, exactly what has been recommended to
ensure
the stability of the ground supporting them ??

Lyme Township mainly sits on bedrock.  Bedrock that in many places is within 3 to 4 feet under the
top soil.
I am particularly interested in this as I discovered this while digging the basement for my homes
foundation.
It was great to see how the bedrock reacted to the simple force of the backhoe shovel as it applied
force to
the rock to remove it. It splintered and broke and cracked everywhere. But I am sure you will be
applying much
more force and pressure then I did.

How far will you be extending the support structure into the ground ? Will you be drilling ? Be
blasting ?
What means will you be using to ensure you can reach a deep enough depth to support these huge
structures ?
As I am concerned as to the vibrations and cracks these methods can produce and how they will
affect my property
and my home.  Not only right now, but with future time. 

Will the continual motion or vibration of these monsters also cause any disruption in the bed rock
structure ? Causing any
unseen cracks to travel as they react to the environment ?  And lets not forget, we do have the
occasional high winds
and tornados that may cause extra tension on the structures grounding system, as well causing
cracks to travel. 

I for one am not willing to take the chance of the damage one of these may cause to my home, my
family, future
families or wildlife that may reside here. 
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I do not want these structures in my neighborhood !

Sincerely,
Laura Storm /S/ Laura Storm
5088 Yingling Road
Bellevue, OH  44811

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
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